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Avoid feeding cat 6 hours
prior to travel to avoid
travel sickness.

Place absorbent pad in
bottom of carrier in case of 
unforeseen accidents.

Apply FELIWAY® Classic 
Spray in all four corners of 
carrier 15 minutes prior to 
placing cat in carrier.
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Apply 8-10 pumps of 
FELIWAY® Classic Spray to 
towel or blanket. Once dry 
(approximately 15 minutes), 
place over carrier to avoid
unfamiliar sights.

Ensure car is at comfortable 
temperature for cat.

Place carrier in area of car 
with the least vibrations, 
ensuring that carrier is 
secure with a seat belt.
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Start with short trips to 
get cat comfortable and to 
associate car with 
positive experience.

Consider FELIWAY® Diffuser 
before trip so cat is in a 
calm, relaxed state prior to 
vet visit.

If applicable, complete the 
Behavior Checkup Form 
provided by your vet.
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